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SELECT BOARD MEETING 

JUNE 16, 2022 
 

 

 

Meeting Called to Order at  7:00pm by Jonathan Kinney. 

Approval of Meeting Minutes from June 09, 2022, Jonathan Kinney was not present. 

Motion to approve meeting minutes from June 09, 2022 made by Michael Barden, seconded by 

Stanley Hackett, approved. 

Approval of Warrant #24 

    

Payroll:     $22,196.37 

   Appropriations:  $314,329.61 

   Total:     $336,525.98  

Motion to approve Warrant #24 made by Michael Barden, seconded by Stanley Hackett, 

approved. 

Purchase Order Requests:  

 

PWD: 

A request to pay SA Mclean for pump assembly, solenoids: $1,550.00. 

A request to pay Bruce Haley for mulch: $288.00. 

Motion to approve PWD POs made by Michael Barden, seconded by Jonathan Kinney, 

approved. 

 

PARKS & RECREATION: 

A request to pay Sleeper’s for hardware: $76.40. 

A request to refund a resident for day camp spaces for 2 children: $1,040.00. 

A request to pay 320 Ink for 30 Staff Shirts for the Beach: $420.00. 

A request to pay WB Mason for a new chair: $279.00. 

Motion to approve Limington Parks & Recreation POs made by Michael Barden, seconded by 

Jonathan Kinney, approved. 

 

SELECT BOARD: 

A request to pay WB Mason for a new desk and chair for the assistant’s office: $754.00. 

Motion to approve Select Board PO made by Michael Barden, seconded by Jonathan Kinney, 

approved. 

 

DAVIS MEMORIAL LIBRARY: 

A request to pay Sleeper’s for paper goods: $24.29. 

A request to pay Amazon for dehumidifier filters: $209.99. 



Motion to approve Davis Memorial Library POs made by Michael Barden, seconded by Jonathan 

Kinney, approved. 

 

LEGAL: 

A request to pay Jensen Baird for legal services: $512.00. 

Motion to approve Legal PO made by Michael Barden, seconded by Jonathan Kinney, approved. 

 

Old & New Business: 

The executive Session on June 29, 2022 has been moved due to a Select board member being 

unable to attend: the Select board will be holding an executive session pursuant to 1 M.R.S.A § 

405(6)( A) Personnel Matters 1 M.R.S.A § 405(6)( E) Consultations with Legal Counsel on July 06, 

2022 at 3:00PM. 

 

A motion is made to allow the Town of Limington to enter into the MEPERS Retirement plan 

for Town employees, as passed at the March 05, 2022 Town Meeting made by Stanley Hackett, 

seconded by Michael Barden, approved by all Select Board members. 

Implementation goal is September 01, 2022. 

 

Weekly Update on Select Board activities:  

Abatement work, Planning Board discussions 

MMDY Beach with Madison: waiting on CMP for pavilion and a couple of windows to be 

installed. 

Discussed wok load with PWD, road paving 2022, and work done on road paving in 2021 being 

sub-par. Working with the State of Maine to get some help resolving the issue with the 2021 

paving as the paving company from 2021states they did a reasonable job, and the PW Director 

does not feel the same. 

Checking the contracts for the new trash, crossing t’s and dotting I’s. 

Ed Auden has had to resign as the Limington representative for ecoMaine, we are actively 

seeking a representative for the ecoMaine board.  

ecoMaine also hold tours, if the public is interested. 

 

Informational Bulletin: 

 

Planning Board meeting for June 20, 2022 had been canceled as the Town Office is closed for a 

Federal Holiday. Meeting can not be held on Federal holidays. The Planning Board apologizes 

for the inconvenience.  

 

The Transfer Station is CLOSED Sunday June 19, 2022. 

The Town Offices are CLOSED Monday June 20, 2022. 

Town of Limington fireworks will be Sunday July 3, 2022, Rain date of Monday July 4, 2022 

 

Transfer Station hours are Saturday and Sunday from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. and Wednesday 12-4 

p.m. A Transfer Station sticker must be attached to your vehicle windshield for the disposal 

of ALL items.   

 



Trash collection changes are beginning July 6th: The week of July 6th, the entire town will be 

collected on Wed July 6th. The regular schedule will begin the following week: If your trash day 

is currently Tuesday, it will become Monday, if your trash day currently is Thursday, it will 

become Wednesday. 

 

General Assistance Office is open on Tuesdays from 3-5 p.m.  Applications are available 

anytime from the Town Clerks office during their normal business hours. Applications must be 

filled out and accompanied with supporting documentation and must be signed.   

 

Planning Board meets at the Municipal Complex on site the first and third Monday evenings at 

7pm.   

 

The Old Town Hall Committee meets the first Tuesday of the month at 7 pm.   

 

Limington Parks & Recreation holds their meetings the second Thursday of the month after 

the Select Board Meeting. The next meeting will be July 13, 2022. 

Moy-Mo-Da-

Yo is now open for the summer! 9am to 5pm seven days a week.  Come swim,  fish, rent a canoe

 or kayak, and enjoy!  $7.00 per carload or a resident season pass is $50.  Non-

resident season pass is $60.  A season pass for both residents and non-residents covers up to 5 

people in a car.  

The Limington Community Yardsale and Craft Show is Saturday, June 18th from 9am to 1pm 

at the Blake Memorial Fields across from the Municipal Offices. There will be live music and 

the concession stand will be open! Please email M.Moody@LimingtonMaine.gov if you would 

like a vendor space or more information. 

Our first Senior Coffee Social is Wednesday, June 22nd from 9:30 to 11:30. 

Come have a cup of coffee, socialize, and play a game!  

Fall Soccer registration is beginning: 

Paperwork will be going out at H.B. Emery, is available on the town website, and in-

person at the municipal building. If you are interested in volunteering as a coach or have  

questions, please email M.Moody@LimingtonMaine.gov .  

 

 

Motion to Adjourn at  7:13pm by Michael Barden, seconded by Stanley Hackett, approved. 

 

 

 

 
Select Board, Town of Limington 

 

_______________________    _____________________  ______________________ 

Jonathan Kinney, Chair    Stanley Hackett   Michael Barden III 
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